Earlham Finance Committee February 15, 2018

The Earlham Finance Committee met on Thursday, February 15, 2018, at Earlham City Hall. Chairperson Griswold called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and the following answered roll: Griswold, Petersen, Fredericksen. Also present: Clerk Hibbs

- Budget Workshop
 Hibbs presented final budget changes to Committee. They went over fund expenses versus revenues and discussed any shortages. Hibbs also explained some changes on the FY19 Budget Certification page, and noted the levy rate is 12.99288. Discussion on LOST transfer for old Sewer Debt. It was decided the backhoe funding will come from: \$5,000 GEN, \$15,000 RUT, \$20,000 WA, and \$10,000 SW.
- 2. Adjourn. Being there was no further business, meeting was adjourned at 7:26 p.m.

		